
 

 

Dear in Christ,                    

Greetings. In the light of new restrictions for Dublin (Level 3) and the whole of Ireland 

(Level 2), we request your kind compliance. Together we can make a difference to the 

grim situation and as the Taoiseach reminded us using an old expression, ‘‘This too will 

pass.’’ Let us put up our best efforts to contain spread of the virus. Follow the COVID-19 

guidelines and protocols. Do not be complacent, regulations are to protect us.  

According to the level 3 guidelines our Parish (Holy Qurbana & Special Prayers) 

services shall only be now telecasted online. However, our Chapel shall be open for 

personal prayers strictly following the protocol and guidelines. The Parish and all its 

spiritual organizations since last six months are well equipped for online meetings and 

worship sessions. You are welcome to join these online events. We need to protect 

ourselves and others. We are all vulnerable to this virus.  

Dear children and young friends we shall follow best respiratory etiquettes & protocols 

at our educational institutions and workplaces. Let us appreciate all goodness and gladly 

cherish the relatively smaller things around us. This is the time to recognize the things 

we rarely gave importance too. Our home, family, garden, mental and physical well-

being are all essential.   

Read:https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/cf1f3-special-measures-in-place-for-dublin/  

God Bless and Protect, 

Fr. Anish John      

Email: vicar@indianorthodoxireland.ie,  Phone +353 892288818.                  (18th September 2020) 
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